The Expanding World of Nanofabrication – an update from NanoFabrication Kingston

March 26, 2020

Good day,

You are receiving this important update as a user of NFK, as a supervisor of a user, or as someone who requested to receive these updates.

COVID-19 and NFK closing

In alignment with today's notification that the Provost at Queen's has directed all on-campus research activity be suspended for 14 days, NFK will be closed until further notice. Feel free to contact me about any questions or concerns you may have.

Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause, and thank you for your understanding.

Stay safe!

Graham Gibson

Lab Operations Manager, NanoFabrication Kingston Queen's University 945 Princess St. Kingston, ON K7L 0E9 gibsong@queensu.ca

If you want to opt out of receiving messages containing optional content, please contact gibsong@queensu.ca. You will continue to receive messages with required content until you complete the NFK Check-Out procedure. Contact gibsong@queensu.ca for more details.